
City Clerks Office

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The regular meeting of the Beverly Hills City Council Liaison/Next Beverly Hills
Committee scheduled for 8:00am on Tuesday, December 31, 2019 has been cancelled.

The next special meeting will be held on Tuesday, I)ecember 17, 2019.
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HUMA AHMED
City Clerk

Posted: November 19, 2019
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